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February 18, 1994

Mr. John W. N. Hickey, Chief
Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards Branch, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re:  Docket No.: 70-3070
Louisiana Energy Services
Claiborne Enrichment Center
Safety Analysis Report
File: 6046-00-2001.01

Dear Mr. Hickey:

It has come to my attention that certain copies of Safety Analysis Report (SAR)
section 9.0, "Accident Analysis” revised and distributed by my letter dated May 20,
1993 (SAR revision 13) may have missing pages. Enclosed are 23 copies of section
9.0 for correcting, as necessary, your copies of the SAR.

If there are any questions concerning this, please call me at (704) 382-2834.

Sincerely,

fl, Zetlay

Peter (G. LeRoy
Licensing Manager
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(w/ one copy of enclosures)

Mr. Morton B. Margulies, Esq., Chairman
Administrative Judge

Atomic Safety and Licensing Board

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Ms, Diane Curran, Esquire

Harmon, Curran, Gallagher, & Spielberg
6935 Laurel Avenue, Suite 204

Takoma Park, Maryland 20912

Mr. R. Wascom

Office of Air Quality and Radiation Protection
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality
PO Box 821356

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70884-2135

Ms. Nathalie Walker

Sierra Club Legal Defense Fund
400 Magazine Street

Suite 401

New Orleans, LA 70130
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